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Dear Children, Parent and Carers,
Hello everyone!
Just a reminder of the events and activities that are taking place over the next two weeks.

Christmas Dinner

Our Christmas Dinner Day will take place on Friday 11th December. Please remember to pay the £2.20
charge via the Arbor payments app for a dinner to be ordered in your child’s name. We have
decided to ask ALL children to come to school in their own clothes as a reward for all of the millions
of words read across school this term. Children can wear a Xmas jumper on this day if they would like
to. Please keep it simple with sturdy shoes and a warm coat. Of course, school uniform is always fine too.

Christmas Movies

Children in all key stages will be starring in our very own nativity movies! Children in EYFS, KS1 and KS2
will learn lines, tunes and dances and will appear in their own Christmas films that will be released on
Thursday 17th December. We will be looking for Oscar-winning performances, special effects and a little
fun along the way. Look out for our Y6 Wolves remaking their original Y2 nativity! Children will attend their
'Class Premiere' on this day and as such, can dress to impress. (Party clothes/Xmas jumpers with sensible
shoes and coats please!)

Our Christmas Movies will be released to PCP homes once premieres have taken place in school.

KS2 Talent Show

This is always an exciting event that holds so many happy memories for us all. Whilst we can't sing together
or perform in mixed bubbles, we can still go ahead with a class competition! Because we feel that we need
a little bit of colour (neon, in this case), our theme this year is 'The 80s'!

Y3 to Y6 classes will engage in a lip-sync battle and all children will be able to watch videos and take part in
a virtual vote. Children may be asked to find simple costumes to add to their performance. Look out on
Google Classroom for messages from teachers regarding this.

The Virtual Talent Show screenings will take place on Wed 16th December, although filming will be taking
place over the coming week.

PCP Wonderland

Thank you so much for all of your wonderful donations and supportive comments. Apart from the wind and
rain, we couldn't have asked for a better start to our Advent Wonderland and it is so lovely to see the
children's faces as they walk through. It is also lovely to see you taking photographs of the trees, we must
just remind you to stay socially distant as you do. Thanks.

Hamper donations
We cannot believe how many hamper donations we received! Our elves are now busy preparing the
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hampers and we will give you an update on progress shortly. They have a lot of work to do! Thank you
again.

Christmas Cards

Sorry, we cannot allow children to pass around Christmas cards in school. Last year, we asked for
Christmas photographs of families at home to be shared on Twitter. These can be shared in school on our
corridor monitors. Children with iPads can also design digital Christmas card greetings and share with their
classmates. This also helps to look after the environment!

Break up
We finish for the Christmas holidays on Friday 18th December at normal time.

Thank you all once again for your support and kindness during this time. So many of you are offering to
help us and the community in different ways and we know that this will help to make this Christmas a
special one.

Kindest regards,
Lisa Seddon

Deputy Headteacher

Prescot Primary School, Maryville Rd, Prescot. L34 2TA.
Tel: 0151 432 7100

@PrescotPrimary @DeputySeddon
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